
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Come to the Book Fair! 
 
The Scholastic Book Fair is coming, and we hope you’ve kept these dates open: 
March  21, 22, & 23, 2017 from 11:15-12:30. We will also be open afterschool on 
Tuesday, March 22 from 3:10-6:30pm.  (This is the only time we will be open 
afterschool).  Also visit our booth at the New York Mills Tradeshow on Saturday,  
March 25th from 9:00 am -2:00 pm. 
 Purchases can be made on Tuesday, Wednesday, & Thursday from 11:15-12:30 as well 
as Tuesday afterschool in the Elementary Media Center & at the New York Mills 
Tradeshow in the Sports Center on Saturday.   You and your family are invited to come 
during any of our open hours.  We have books for all ages, including adults!  And we think 
you’ll be happily surprised at the varied selection and reasonable prices. 
 
Besides bringing affordable, appropriate books to our school, a goal of our Book Fair is to increase 
classroom libraries.  One way is with the Classroom Wish List, which allows you to donate books 
to your child’s classroom in your family’s name.   Be sure to look for the Classroom Wish List 
display when you arrive.   
 
Another way to donate is for One for Books – A container will be on display at the checkout table at 
the Book Fair – you can donate $1 (or loose change) that also helps to get extra books for the 
library. 
Again, we invite you to come visit our Book Fair.  Your children will be glad you did and so will you! 
 
 P.S.  For your convenience, our Book Fair accepts credit cards!  Discover, Visa,  

MasterCard, American Express, and secured debit cards (with MasterCard or  
Visa logo’s on them). 
 
Discover what’s online for you in Scholastic Book Fairs’ Parent’s Guide! 
Preview books you’ll find at the Book Fair and learn more about  
the benefits Book Fairs bring to your school, students and teachers. 

     www.scholastic.com/bookfairs 

 


